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First name: Nancy

Last name: Ostlie

Organization: Gallatin Wildlife Association

Title: Board member

Comments: I am writing on behalf of our group Gallatin Wildlife Association to object to the proposal for

expanding Holland Lake Lodge with no environmental impact statement or environmental assessment.  The

subject area, adjacent to the Bob Marshall Wilderness in Montana, is extremely sensitive habitat for endangered

and threatened species including the grizzly bear. Expanding a recreational development in this habitat is a bad

idea, compounding existing impacts to critical grizzly bear habitat in an area that has a current history of bear

attacks on visitors and tourists alike. See attachment for details.

 

Nancy Ostlie


